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Where has the sunshine gone? Let’s hope it starts to improve again.  Great reports from teachers about the learning on tapestry – well done children!  

Parents please remember that you are educating your children even without knowing it, eg when cooking and baking, cleaning around the house and 

gardening as just a few examples - life skills are so important at this stage! 

All the staff would like to say a huge thank you for the messages of support from both parents and children alike - today a lovely letter has been received in 

school from Hannah to Mr Barlow and myself which really made us smile! 

 

 

We would like to welcome Miss Pearson to Holy Family, she will be joining us in September to teach in Year one.  We are all looking 

forward to working with Miss Pearson. 

 



 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Howdy folks! 

I hope you are all OK. I’m really missing my school friends and can’t wait to see you all!  

I’ve had a lovely week at home with my family and have been on lots of walks despite the rainy weather. It was my human dad’s birthday yesterday and he received a 

humongous lemon cake, he even let me have some special doggy cake. Yum yum! 

I’ve been reading my favourite ‘Spot the Dog’ books this week – I hope you are all doing lots of reading too!  

Bye for now – woof woof woof woof 

 

 New Uniform for September  

 
Details of our new uniform can be found on our website. 

Coronavirus 

Do not leave home if you or someone you live with has any of the following: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough 

 a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste 

Check the NHS website if you have symptoms 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/check-if-you-have-coronavirus-symptoms/

